Carole Steeves

Carole was a key
contributor to the
Bradley Tea Room and
Maple Magic pancake
production. Carole was
always willing to go
that extra step to
support the Museums in
every way she could.
She had her certain jobs
at each event (Clinic for
Teddy Bears,

: Admission for
Halloween, pancakes for Maple Magic) and when Carole was there everything was taken
care of. She was always a valuable and reliable resource for Museum staff. Carole was a
very caring family oriented person and these qualities were reflected in her work at the
Museums.

Betty Ross

Betty was a lovely lady and a tireless
worker. Betty was involved in
everything that the Museums did. She
was on the Bradley Board, Museums
of Mississauga Advisory Committee,
Friends of the Museums Board, Tea
Room, and event planning committees.
Betty was always the first person to
call when help was needed. Betty
loved meeting people. (This love of
personal contact was perhaps why she
never embraced answering machine
technology.) When not busy with the
Museums or her other varied interests,
Betty loved spending time with her family and her dog, Cracker Jack.




John was a quiet man but would happily and
intelligently express his opinion on a wide variety of
topics if asked. John was a regular volunteer and
made significant contributions to many of the events
involving the Museums. As long time area residents,
John and his wife of many years, Wendy, participated
in many community events and organizations in
addition to their regular volunteer work with the
Museums. For many years, Museum staff knew that
John was never more than a phone call away when a
volunteer was needed.




